
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                                  Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

May 18, 2022 

 

Dear HCS Education Community: 

 

Congratulations 

 

This is the Class of 2022’s last day of their public-school experience.  Congratulations as you set new goals 

and endeavor to be the person you wish to become.  We are extremely proud of every one of our 470+ 

graduating seniors.  It was wonderful to see our seniors walk Hartland High School, LEGACY, and 

Hartland Virtual Academy one last time this morning.  Thank you, parents, for all your support throughout 

their time here in Hartland.  

 

Recently, two of our Hartland High School Junior Optimist members traveled to Troy, Michigan for a 

Junior Optimist of Michigan Convention, where they successfully ran for positions on the JOI Michigan 

Executive Board.  Carolyn Phillips, sophomore, will be the JOI Michigan Governor and is currently the 

HHS Optimist Club Vice President. Skye Schlueter, freshmen, will be a Lieutenant Governor for the JOI 

Michigan.  
 

New Bus Driver Compensation Package Released  

 

The district has revamped our bus driver compensation package to include medical benefit options.  There is 

currently a $2,000 signing bonus and a $750 HCS or LESA employee referral bonus.  The following 

package applies for 2022-23: 

 

Hourly Pay = $18.87 - $21.22 per hour  

Paid Training 

Health Benefits = Single Person or the same amount applied toward Full-Family or 2-Person benefits 

Life Insurance 

$5,000 = Cash-in-lieu if health benefits are not taken or needed 

$2,000 = Signing Bonus 

Extra Wages = Field Trip opportunities 

 

Substitute Drivers Needed = 1 to 5 days a week and morning or afternoon, you determine availability. 

 

Note:  See the flyer found at the end of this letter. 

 

Hartland Area Map & Resource Guide 

 

Hartland Township has created and shared the Hartland Area Map & Resource Guide which will be 

available in all the Partners in Progress locations.  Township Manager, Bob West, shared that many people 

stop by the Township asking for just such a map.  You can find the map in the following: 

https://www.hartlandtwp.com/communications/page/hartland-area-map-and-resource-guide   

 

 

 

https://www.hartlandtwp.com/communications/page/hartland-area-map-and-resource-guide
https://www.hartlandtwp.com/communications/page/hartland-area-map-and-resource-guide


 

 

Look who I found on the roof of Village Elementary this morning 

 

 
Principal Reck spent the night on the roof thanks to the generous donations toward the Hedgehog Hustle.   

 

 

 

Weekly COVID Update 

 

Since my last update on May 11, 2022, the data shows: 

 

Livingston County Average Percentage of Positive Results for all Tested:  22%  

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Day:  81.4 

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Week:  570 

 

The district has been notified of positive or probable COVID cases at Creekside Elementary (2), Lakes 

Elementary (3), Round Elementary (3), Farms Intermediate (1), and Hartland High School (17). 

 

Continue monitoring for symptoms, stay home if symptoms are present, and pursue testing.   

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

Superintendent 

 



 
 

 

Sign up now so that you can begin training for the fall. 


